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* sport'." The same thing is true with regard to certain
articles of dress. There are certain kinds of feathers,
certain kinds of decorations, that can only be procured at
terrible cost to animal life—not only by the death of the
creatures concerned, but generally also of the young ones
depending on the mother for life. People who wear these
things, though not desperately or intentionally cruel, are
certainly criminally careless. They are simply doing what
other people do, and "try to excuse their brutality by
saying that it is the custom: but a crime does not cease to
be a crime because many commit it ", and the fate of the
cruel will overtake all such sooner or later.
Q. Is it always the case that a child born of parents of a
low type is entirely low, and that a highly developed child
will be born of parents of a high stage of development ?
Ans. Ordinarily like attracts like, and an ego is drawn
to parents of similar development to get a physical body
suited to his needs as well as to settle his accounts with the
parents and relatives-to-be, with whom he very likely had
dealings in past lives. But there are exceptions or abnor-
mal cases- Sometimes among a degraded type of people
in a slum we find a saintly child growing up like an un-
stained flower from the mire of slum-life, while sometimes
again in a noble family we come across a c black sheep \
These cases can be explained by the Law of Karma, in the
link made with other egos in the past. The ' black sheep '
by a kindly deed in a past life may have linked himself to
the nobler ego, and is in his new life collecting the old
debt from his late beneficiary in the form of advantages of
good surroundings.
In some cases a great soul, moved by a spirit of
self-sacrifice, may be born among people of a low type,
simply to uplift the degraded and encourage them by his

